Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1271

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

April 24, 2006

John Bles
14263 Sprague River Highway
Chiloquin, Oregon 97639

Reference: Application G-12843, Permit G-13000
Application G-5190, Permit G-5060
Application G-15573, Permit G-15114

Regarding Application G-12843, Permit G-13000, the assignment from Lyman Mason to John and
Marlene Bles (Lone Pine Ranch), has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number 80969
covering the recording fee of $75.00 is also enclosed.

Regarding Application G-5190, Permit G-5060, in name of Piedmont Properties, Inc., and Application G-
15573, Permit G-15114, in name of Lone Pine Ranch of Southern Oregon Inc., these permits are not in
Lyman Masons name. Therefore assignment will probably best be made by providing proof of ownership
of the lands covered by these permits. A copy of the deed showing you as owner and including the
property description to verify the lands in question will suffice.

I am enclosing a refund check in the amount of $50.00 for the two permits that were not able to be
assigned. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or by
telephone at 503-986-0817.

Sincerely,

At

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 80969

cc: Watermaster 17
Lyman Mason
Data Center, OWRD
Gina Beaman, OWRD Fiscal
Water Availability
File
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